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Week 

 
Grammar content 

 
Topic - vocabulary 

 
Skills practised 

 
Materials used 

 
1 

 
Introduction of 
prepositional 
pronouns leam and 
leat 

Greetings & 
Introductions. 
Likes and dislikes. 

 Introduce oneself 
and be able to 
respond. 
Expressing likes and 
dislikes. 
 

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 

 
2 

Stressed syllables and 
suffixation. 
Attributive adjectives. 

Speaking about  
attributes/ non 
attributes. 
Intro to personal 
names and 
countries. 
 

Practising broad and 
slender vowels while 
developing 
conversation. 
 

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 

 
3 

Repetition of verb 
with yes/no answers. 
Independent verbal 
forms. 
Intro of verbal roots. 
 

People and places. 
Short commands. 

Reinforcement of 
broad ch sound 
Contrast of long 
short vowels in 
conversation. 

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 

 
4 

Pronouns that cannot 
take stress. Suffixed 
pronouns exception. 
Cà followed by 
dependent form of 
verb. 
 

People activities. 
Identifying 
common items.  
 

Contrast of broad 
and slender l. 
Asking where 
someone/something 
is and replying. 

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 

 
5 

Reinforcement of 
emphatic pronouns, 
mise, thusa, ise, esan. 
Using past tense  
verbs with an 
appropriate pronoun. 
 

Who is he/she? 
Who am I? 
Who are you? 
What did you do on 
days of the week? 
and apt replies. 

Reinforcement of 
slender n, into of dè 
followed by rinn. 
Introduction of mh 
sound. Intro of 
lenited broad sn. 

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 

 
6 

Reinforcement of 
pronouns, mi, thu, e, I, 
sinn, sibh. 
Dependent vs 
independent verbal 
forms. 

Expressing feelings. 
Descriptions of 
people/animals/ 
Places. 

Reinforcement of; 
attributes, 
ann an,   
ann am preceding 
b,p,f,m. 
Contrast of place. 
names with places 

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 
 

 
7 

Lenition of the verb Who is he/she? 
What is he/she? 

Contrast of cò/ dè.  
Course notes 
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Expressing; 
preference, 
statements about 
the past, signalled 
by lenition. 
 

Intro innte and 
contrast with ann. 
Intro of ‘s fheàrr le. 
Practising lenition in 
past tense 
expressions. 

and vocabulary 
list. 

 
8 

Reinforcement of 
pronoun substitution, 
aig, aige. 
Reinforcement of 
duplicated verbs in 
yes/no answers. 

Asking about 
occupations. 
Counting 1-6. 
People and 
numbers. 

Response to 
questions about 
occupations. 
Practising broad dh 
and long nasalised 
ao sounds. 
When to use 
aig/aige. 

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 

 
9 

Intro of prepositional 
pronouns, agam, 
agad. 
Reinforcement of 
independent verbal 
forms (dè followed by 
tha.) 
 
 
 

Common food 
vocabulary. 
Past and present 
tense questions. 
Introduction of  
an d’fhuair thu fear  
(did you get one) 
and colours.  

Phrases about 
common foods. 
Asking questions in 
past present/tense 
and replying. 
Practising broad ua, 
broad and slender  
r, sounds.  

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 

 
10 

Intro prepositional 
pronouns 
againn/agaibh and 
plural suffix aichean. 
How dhà becomes dà 
before nouns. 

Things we had as 
children.  
Numbers followed 
by nouns. 
Introduction to 
learning the time. 
 

Elaboration of sibh 
as you plural. 
Introduction to bha 
and robh.  
Reinforcement of 
slender ch. 
Learning to ask the 
time and reply. 

 
Course notes 
and vocabulary 
list. 

 


